
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG15-079 
Date:  May 15, 2015 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  VIX Matching Algorithm - Update 
 

Updates Regulatory Circular RG15-078 

The change to the matching algorithm in VIX for simple order electronic executions and complex order 
executions in the Complex Order Book (COB) announced in RG15-078 and scheduled for Monday, 
May 18, 2015 has been postponed.  The matching algorithm will remain unchanged until further notice. 
 
 
 
 
Additional Information:  
Operational questions regarding this circular may be directed to the CBOE Help Desk at 866-728-2263 
or helpdesk@cboe.com. 
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